IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO ACCESS PUBLIC LIBRARY RESOURCES USING THEIR STUDENT ID NUMBER. YOU DO

NOT NEED TO DO ANYTHING — IF NOT SEE BELOW.

Dear Everett Public Schools Families:

We have established a partnership with the Everett Public Library and Sno-Isle Libraries to give students automatic access to public library resources using their Student ID number.

This partnership will allow a student to use their student account to do things like:

- Check out physical items, such as books or DVDs, at any Sno-Isle or Everett public library.
- Download digital items (eBooks or Audiobooks).
- Access digital resources, including online tutoring, research databases, and streaming content.
- Use computers, printers, and copiers at any library.

This is in addition to, and separate from, a library card that a student may already have. If a student already has a traditional library card, they can continue to use it in addition to their student account.

To enable the use of a Student ID number as a library student account, Everett Public Schools will share basic student information with the Sno-Isle and Everett Public Libraries.

Your child will automatically receive access and then will be trained by their school librarian on how to access public library resources. If you do not want your child to access public library resources using their Student ID number, please complete the section below by checking "I do not give my permission for my child" and return this sheet to your child's school.

If you have any questions about this program, please contact your school librarian. We look forward to joining with you in this partnership, which will give students greater access to resources that will help them succeed in school and beyond.

Parent/Guardian Opt-Out

☐ I DO NOT give my permission for my child to receive a student library account as part of the Libraries Student Account program.	
Student Name:	ID:
Parent Signature:	Date:
Parent Printed Name:	